
 

 

8th December 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of our history curriculum, Luther-King are booked to attend a school trip at Eden Camp in Malton 
(North Yorkshire). This is an exciting opportunity for the children to gain an in-depth insight of what life was like 
during WW1 and WW2 from life on rations to living in air raid shelters. The children will take part in a variety of 
activities within different themed huts where they will be taken back in history to a time where black outs, air 
raid sirens and evacuees were common. 

Meal selections for the day will be looked into nearer to the trip. 

Due to the cost of this trip, parents will need to make a payment of £20.50, which needs to be paid through our 
system Arbor. If you are not registered through Arbor your username will be the one school holds on file for 
you and you can access via this link https://west-vale-primary.uk.arbor.sc/?/home-ui/index 

To secure you child’s place on this trip we need a £10.25 deposit paying by 29th February and the other £10.25 
paying by 30th April. You can however pay the full amount of £20.50 upfront. 

Unfortunately if payments are not received this trip will not go ahead. 

Please also return the consent slip below by Wednesday 20th December for your child to attend this trip, if 
there are any questions please do not hesitate to ask myself or contact the school office. 

 

Kind Regards 
Miss Vincent 
Year 5/6 Class Teacher 
 

 

Eden Camp – Luther-King School Trip 

I give permission for _____________________________________________ (Child’s Name) to attend the 
School Trip to Eden Camp on 20th May 2024 and understand I am required to pay £20.50 for this trip. 

Name of Parent/Carer ___________________________________ 

Signed ______________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Date ______________________ 
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